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AMVAM" and SATQA1Q"

Further to my letter dated 21st December, 1959,
regarding the "Dammam” 1 am pleased to inform you that
1 have now been verbally advised by a representative
of the Owners' Agents at Aden that it is intended to
carry out the Special Survey on each of the above
vessels at this port in January or February, 1960, dry
dock facilities permitting,

\

Motor Vessels.

It has alse been ascertained that the "Dammam"
has not called at Aden for some considerable period
and that the conditions of class against this vessel
will very likely remain outstanding until the Special
Survey is carried out unless they are dealt with at
some other port in the meantime, : :

Regarding the Completion of the Continuous
Survey Cycles 1 shall be pleased to learn, at your
convenience, of the items or machinery remaining to be
examined on both vessels.

Yours faithfully,
/3(3.(21%L1d.

BiW. Oxford.

The Secretary,

London.
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